
Submission 92 

It should be mandatory that at interviews of employment statutory declaration be 
signed regarding sexual harassment prevention and instant dismissal if this is broken. 
And 2 to 3 times a year this is addressed to all staff. This should also include outside 
work hours eg stalking. Texting offensively inappropriate behaviour towards other 
staff 


